
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Monday, April 17, 2023. 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

______ There is no yearbook club meeting today. See you next week! 

______ Celebrate Earth Week! Participate in one or all of our Earth Week activities 

happening each day this week. Today, visit the library website to access the Google Form 

activity. Check out all the ways you can make small changes this week to make a big 

impact on the environment. Complete three actions from the form and submit on Friday to 

earn a badge.   

_______Congratulations to the 8th Grade Symphonic Choir for their incredible singing at 

the Mariners game last Friday. You represented our choir, our school, our community, and 

our country with pride and respect. Mrs. Weaver says, "I am so proud of you and the work 

you did. Great job ChoirFam.  

 ______ Attention 8th graders!  Your last school social of the year is happening soon.  The 

date is Thursday, April 27th ….it is a game night from 3:00-4:30.  There will tons of board 

games, bingo, snacks, picture booth, and more!  Grab your friends and head to the kiosk 

outside of the Counseling Office to pick up your reservation form.  Reservation forms are 

due by 3 pm on Wednesday April 26th.  You must a form in to attend. 

______Have you updated your password recently? Check your Outlook email to see if you 
need a new password to keep your account safe. Anyone who needs to change their 
password has been sent instructions on how to change them, or you can ask for help from 
your teachers or Mr. Easterson in the Chromebook Café (room 406). Students with 
outdated passwords will be locked out of their accounts on the 24th, so make sure to 
change them before the deadline!  
   
______ Attention all NJHS members: The chapter meeting is today from 3-4pm in the 
Commons. If you need a ride home at 4pm, please sign up for the activity bus in the 
Commons during lunch. 
 
______ Attention 7th and 8th grade Track Team Members: We’re getting ready for our first 

Track meet on April 26, so it’s time to pay the Track Participation Fee.  You can pay this 

online or bring cash or check to the Office.  Students who qualify for free & reduced lunch 

do not need to pay sports fees. 6th Graders do not need to pay the fee. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!  


